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	EUROPEAN UNION

Permanent Delegation to the United Nations Office
and other international organisations in Geneva 

 The Ambassador



Geneva, 8 April 2014
Dear Members of the Advisory Committee,

In response to the questionnaire received on 12 March 2014 from the UN Human Rights Council's Advisory Committee on "Human Rights and Unilateral Coercive Measures", 
I am pleased to provide the Advisory Committee with the following elements.

The introduction and implementation of European Union restrictive measures must always be in accordance with international law. They must respect human rights and fundamental freedoms, in particular due process and the right to an effective remedy. The measures imposed must always be proportionate to their objective. 

This is in line with the EU's Guidelines on implementation and evaluation of restrictive measures (sanctions) in the framework of the EU Common Foreign and Security Policy. 

For further information, I would invite the Advisory Committee to take into consideration the presentation made by Mr. Kees Smit Sibinga, European External Action Service, at the workshop held in Geneva on 5 April 2013, as reflected notably in para. 12 and 14 of the report A/HRC/24/20 presented to the 24th session of the Human Rights Council.

I trust that this contribution will allow for a better understanding by the Advisory Committee of the European Union policy in this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 









Mariangela Zappia
Ms Meena Ramkaun, Human Rights Officer; Human Rights Council Branch,

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights.

Palais des Nations
CH-1211 Geneva 10

E-mail: mramkaun@ohchr.org / hrcadvisorycommittee@ohchr.org 
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